State Website Tips

The 2022-23 Upcoming Plan can’t be submitted until the final report is completed, submitted,
and finalized by the District Office.

Final Reports Expenditures will not be entered by the principal but will be displayed for response
and explanation by the principal.

2022-23 Upcoming Plan Your school plan is due on the State Website by March 25, 2022.
The 2022-23 TSSA Plan is due on this same date.

Please review the Land Trust Guidelines in order to place the expenditures under the correct
categories.



